Republic of the Philippines
Province of Cebu
MUNICIPALITY OF SAN FRANCISCO

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT OF OPENING OF BIDS
Advertisement No. 110-2022
Reference No. 8706196

INVITATION TO SUBMIT PROPOSAL FOR INVITATION TO BID TO SUPPLY FILLING
MATERIALS (GUIZO) AT 3 CU.M. TRUCKLOAD USED FOR THE ROAD OPENING WITH
SURFACING IN 15 BARANGAYS OF SAN FRANCISCO. (2nd posting)
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Due to the absence of a quorum for the opening of bids for the project scheduled for June 8,
2022, all concerned are hereby notified (Prospective Bidders and invited Observers) that the
said activity has been moved to 15 June 2021 Wednesday, at 2:00 pm due to all BAC
Member has important matters to be attended in Palawan.

Please be guided:

Original Schedule New Schedule
Bid-Confarence/Opening-ofBids
dere 8, 2022 June 15, 2022

The opening of bids shall be held at BPLO Building, Municipality of San Francisco, Cebu
which shall be open to all prospective bidders and invited observers.

Please be guided accordingly.

Very truly yours,

June 1, 2022




